
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10 October 2018 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s) 
 
I wish to remind you of a few developments that have been introduced this year. 
 
School start time 
Following the changes to the timings of the school day this academic year, students should be on 
the school site by 8.55am for a prompt 9.00am start. Breakfast is served from 8am in the Dining 
Hall and the Learning Resource centre (LRC) opens at 8:30am should your child wish to complete 
homework, read, or complete Accelerated Reader quizzes. When students arrive at school they 
must wait in the quad unless they are attending a club, or are in the Dining Hall or LRC. 
 
Setting 
Over the next few weeks Heads of Core will be considering if any students need to move groups 
after half-term. If your child needs to move groups you will be informed. Following our first well 
attended Parent Forum this year, an additional meeting has been arranged for Wednesday 24 
October 6.00 - 7.00pm in the Learning Resource Centre. The agenda item is ‘Setting’ and the Heads 
of core subjects will be in attendance for an update on how groups are working. Please email 
admin@kings.patrust.org.uk if you are able to attend to with the subject ‘Parent Forum’.  
 
Extra-Curricular timetable 
A copy of our updated Extra-Curricular Timetable for the 2018-19 academic year is available on our 
website and will be updated each term.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Elaine Briggs 
Head of School 
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